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October 19, 2016  
 
Subject:  Report for second council meeting  
 
The year is already going by so quickly.   Many of the districts have held training and we had a very The year is already going by so quickly.   Many of the districts have held training and we had a very 
successful leadership institute.  The leadership assessment and goals for the multiple have been 
completed a forwarded to our area leader.   I was fortunate to be able to attend the USA/Canada Lions 
Leadership Forum in Omaha and went to both of the GLT seminars that were held.  
 
The First Vice Governors have received their training information and second vice governors were 
emailed their requirements for online training.  
 
IMPORTANT DATES FOR VICE DISTRICT GOVERNORS.  
 
The area G training for 1 st Vice District governors will be in Phoenix again this year January 6 -8, 
2017 probably  at the  Best Western Airport Inn.   PCC John Hart will be at the council meeting and we 
can get details  from him then.  
 
The regional  multiple district training for vice district governors will be held in Wyoming  February 24 -
26, 2017 .   If you have not received in formation on this training by Dece mber 1, 2016, please email 26, 2017 .   If you have not received in formation on this training by Dece mber 1, 2016, please email 
District 15  GLT coordinator, Jim Reynolds :.jreyno9153@aol.com.  Remember, MD6 budgets only for 
1st  Vice Dis trict Governors to atte nd and they are required to go.  If 2 nd Vice district governors want to 
attend, then the district should fund that for them.   
 
Yours in Lionism,  
PCC Dr. Ron Smith   
GLT MD6  
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